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CAMPUS PLAN
TO BE UNVEILED

By MARY ENGELS

The master plan for the consolidation of The
College of Staten Island at Willowbrook will be
presented to the Committee of 100 for Public
Higher Education on Staten Island and The
Friends of the College of Staten Island today, at
4:30 p.m.,, in the ninth-floor Conference Room on
the St. George Campus, 120 Stuyvesant Place.

Edmond Volpe, the president of the College of
Staten Island, will make the presentation of the
plan for the new campus to be constructed on the
Willowbrook site, which, upon its completion in
1990, will unify the two existing campuses now
located at St. George and Sunnyside.

The new campus is designed to accommodate
8,000 full-time students and is expected to include a
new theater, library, health facilities, recreational
areas, and 353,000 square feet of instructional
space.

Plans are still being worked out as to the exact
acreage of land the college will get out of the
330-acre Willowbrook site.

At first, it was anticipated that the institution
would ask for 90 acres, but when introducing the
plan earlier this year to the press, Volpe
announced that the college was hoping to get in
the neighborhood of 110 acres.

Also included in the campus design are open
spaces, walkways, parking facilities, recreational
areas, landscaping, and proposed reconditioning of
existing structures.

Once adopted by the City University Board of
Trustees, the master plan will serve as the develop-
ment guide for the consolidated campus.

The firm of Edward Durell Stone, architeets,
was chosen to design the plan.




